
	

	
	
	
	
	

Official Invitation 
	

 
August 20th, 2018 

 
 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. 
Grand Masters, Masters, Instructors and NGB Leaders 
 
 We have the pleasure and honor to invite you, your organization and students 
officially to participate the in the pan american games which will be:  XIV Pan American 
Taekwon-Do ITF Games, United States 2019 which will be held in Ocala, Florida from 
June 20th to June 23rd of this coming year.     
 
 This international event which belongs to our continent is the celebration that 
brings us together every two years where we can participate as a family this Pan 
American Games.  Since these games have never been held in the United States, it is a 
pleasure and honor to celebrate this competition as brothers and sisters.  Humbly, we 
will work without resting in a very professional manner so each of one you can enjoy 
this prestigious event fully.        
  
 We will appreciate your confirmation as your earliest convenience so we can 
better assist you.  Your confirmation can be sent to Mr. Jose Montero at 
josemontero_tkd@hotmail.com. 
 
For us, it will be an honor to have you present at such an important event which 
are our Pan American Taekwon-Do ITF Games. 
 
Hope to see you soon, we send you, your families and students our sincere Greetings 
and be wished. 
 
Yours in Taekwon-Do, 
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